
 
 

2021 Household Income Requirements  
The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society’s Financial Assistance Programs 
 
 
To be eligible for any of the LLS financial assistance programs you must “have a household income that is at or below 500 
percent of the U.S. federal poverty level guidelines as adjusted by the Cost of Living Index (COLI).”  

 
 
Federal Poverty Level (FPL) 
An income threshold that varies by family size, which outlines the estimated minimum income required for a household to 
buy such things as food, clothing and shelter. (See chart below). 
 
 
Cost-of-Living Index (COLI) 
Cost of living is the amount of money needed to sustain a certain level of living, including basic expenses such as housing, 
food, taxes and health care. Cost of living is often used to compare how expensive it is to live in one city versus another. In 
areas where living costs are high, lower-income households must spend a larger portion of their income on necessities, 
and thus have less discretionary income. Cost of living varies widely across the United States. 
 
 
The Federal Poverty Guidelines adapted scale, below, is to be used as a reference tool only. It does not guarantee 

income eligibility or approval for LLS financial assistance programs. 
 
LLS assists families whose income is at or below 500% the FPL and considers the family’s COLI when determining their 
financial eligibility. LLS will factor in your COLI at the time of application by using your zip code. Do not hesitate to apply. 
 

 
 
 

SOURCE:  Federal Register, January 13, 2021 

https://aspe.hhs.gov/poverty-guidelines 
 
 

http://www.lls.org/sites/default/files/National/USA/Pdf/Slides_Transcipts/FPL-Poverty-Guidelines-Feb2017.pdf
https://aspe.hhs.gov/poverty-guidelines

